
Fifth	Ave	Hotel	New	York.	
	 						June	11th	1897.	
	
Good	bye	my	dear	friend,	we	leave	in	a	few	moments	for	Boston,	as	we	have	made	
no	plans	for	the	sum’r		staying	where	we	find	it	the	most	pleasant,	direct	always	to	
me	to	“39	Broad	St	New	York.”	With	Mr	C’s	greetings	to	you	both	God	ever	bless	you	
and	yours	is	the	prayer	of	yours	with	love	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Jo.	L	N—	
	
	
	
Postal	card	addressed	to:	
Mrs.	R.	F.	Putman	
541	Third	Street	
Brooklyn,		
New	York	
	


